

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Department of Health

MARISSA J. LEVINE, M.D., MPH STATE HEALTH COMMISSIONER PO BOX 2448 RICHMOND, VA 23218 TTY 7-1-1 OR 1-800-828-1120

November 26, 2014

Joseph M Harverson Radiation Safety Officer Electric Motor and Contracting Co 3703 Cook Blvd Chesapeake, Virginia 23323

Dear Mr. Harverson:

Your application to renew Virginia Radioactive Materials License 550-524-1 has been received.

In accordance with 12VAC5-481-520, the license remains in effect and shall not expire while the application is under review.

Please contact me at charles.coleman@vdh.virginia.gov or 804-864-8156 if I me of help.

Sincerely,

Charles Coleman CHP

Charle Colona

Radioactive Materials Program Virginia Department of Health

PO Box 2448 Room 730

Richmond, VA 23218